
To:  Board of Education 
 
From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, leading, learning & technology 
 
Re: Technology Replacement 
 
Date: March 8, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
At the February 12, 2018 board meeting, the board of education approved an equipment lease 
for apple technology, refreshing aging devices. The College and Career Center staff devices 
were not included in the apple lease. 
 
Rationale 
In order to maintain current devices for our staff at the College and Career Center, a refresh of 
those devices is also needed.  
 
 Apple, Inc MacBook Pro 15” 10 X $1,799.00  $17,990.00 
 Apple is a sole source provider of Apple devices at educational discount pricing 

Quote# 2204665967 
  
 Best Buy Lenovo Think Pad  5 X $2,065.28  $10,326.40 
 Quote #234499857 
       Total   $28,316.40 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Administration recommends purchasing the 10 MacBook Pros and 5 Lenovo Think Pads to be 
used to replace staff devices, primarily at the College and Career Center. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move the board of education purchase from Apple, Inc., 10 MacBook Pro 15” devices for 
$17,990.00 and 5 Lenovo Think Pads from Best Buy at $10,326.40.  A total of $28,316.40, to be 
paid from the district capital outlay technology budget.” 


